
International Coach Federation - Toronto Chapter - 

Elects New President 

TORONTO, Jan. 30, 2018 /CNW/ - Members of the International Coach Federation – ICF – Toronto 

Chapter have elected a new President to lead one of North America's largest chapters. Nance MacLeod 

will take over the role from outgoing President, Derrick Navarro, after he finishes serving his seventh 

successful year on the ICF Toronto Board. MacLeod said, "I look forward to serving the 400+ professional 

coaches that make up our membership and continue to advance our coaching profession at all levels. A 

top priority will be to maintain ICF Toronto as one of the global leaders amongst all the ICF International 

Chapters recognized for its creativity, innovation, and engagement of its coaching community," she said. 

MacLeod is an ICF-accredited Professional Certified Coach (PCC) 

and serves as President of Executive Coach Global. She is also part 

of the coach training faculty for Coach U. 

ICF Toronto was founded in 1999 to promote awareness and 

public recognition of the value and impact of professional 

coaching and to cultivate a collaborative coaching community to 

advance the art and science of coaching. Its innovations include 

the creation of "The PRISM Award" – the highest award of the 

coaching profession which recognizes coaching initiatives in 

organizations that have implemented coaching effectively to 

inspire leadership development and organizational 

transformation. 

ICF is the voice of the global coaching profession with more than 17,000 professional and executive 

coaches in over 95 countries. "ICF is the gold standard for our profession," says outgoing President 

Navarro who is an ICF-accredited Associate Certified Coach - ACC. "Continuing to raise the bar in our 

profession remains a top priority," he said adding, "The use of Professional Coaching is a growing 

strategy that is being embraced across many industry sectors, both private and non-profit, as 

organizations focus on meeting the growing demands placed on their people and dealing with multi-

generational workforces." 

ICF Toronto will host its full day coaching conference, Journey to Mastery, on March 6th, 2018 at 

Toronto's Beanfield Centre. 

 

To learn more about ICF Toronto visit: to http://www.icftoronto.com/ 
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For further information: Nance MacLeod - 416-603-6859, e: nance@careercompasscanada.com or visit: 

www.executivecoachglobal.com 


